
EYFS Catch Up!  
Look at what’s been happing in the Early Years during Spring 2! 

What has happened in Nursery recently? What has happened in Reception recently? 

 Nightingale have moved class! The children have 

settled really well and are enjoying their new 

space.  

 We made clay ladybirds and explored the forest 

school water ramps.  

 We have been making minibeasts out of different 

materials.  

 

Week ending: 17th March 2023 

Upcoming events:  

 Easter bonnet parade 31st March 2023– prizes 

will be awarded for the most creative!  

 Nursery trip to King George's Park on 24th 

March 2023– a big thank you to the volunteers 

who are coming with us! 

Reminders: 

 We love hearing about your child’s        

achievements outside of school. If you have 

something you would like to celebrate, please 

send a picture to the school office email and 

they will get sent to the class teacher!  

 We have learnt about two celebrations,      

Mother’s day and St Patrick's day.  

 We went on a sound walk around the school. 

 We have been practising our handwriting using 

tramlines. 

 We have been learning about London and     

famous landmarks.  
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